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A big Chaucer welcome to our Chaucer Family to: Chevy, Freya, Jack, Farzad,
Lisipeti, Sethaniah & Hosea

From the Principal

Kia ora koutou, talofa lava, As-Salaam-Alaikum, malo e lelei, kia orana, fakaalofa lahi atu, bula vinaka,

namaste, greetings to you all.

We are excited to share that Chaucer School is once again having our Chaucer Family Night on next

Wednesday 19th March, starting at 6pm until 7.30pm.
Please make sure to come along and enjoy all the fun, music, performances, activities, free sausage sizzle

and free raffle.
Feel free to chat to our staff and our School Board and get to know all the families in a relaxed setting.

Also, as always there will be our usual guests: Mr Whippy, Double Dutch Fries, Coffee van, and Candy Floss
stand.

See you therel!



Week Date Time Event

6 Fri 14 Mar 9.15am - 10am Whole school assembly
(hosted by Hub 3)

7 Wed 19 Mar 6pm - 7.30pm Chaucer Family Night

8 Fri 28 Mar 9.15am - 10am Whole school assembly

(hosted by room 15)

9 (New) Fri 04 Apr 7am-8.30am Whanau/Aiga Breakfast
(In the big hall)

10 Fri 11 Apr 1.10pm - 2pm Last assembly for Term 1
(hosted by student leaders)

10 Fri 11 Apr 9.15am - 2pm Last day of Term 1
(school finishing at 2pm)

Birthday Shout out

Happy Birthday to - Diya, Ibrahim, Amairah, Aishah,
Zacharah, Felix, Jack, Lisipeti, Zoya A, Aiden & Nora

Drivers - Keep our children safe!

It has been brought to our attention
that the parking and driving behaviours
, of some of our families around the big
hall car park when dropping off and
ifil picking up their child/ren are putting
their child/ren and others safety at
risk.

After school, we ask that you find a

free car park to pull into so your child

can safely walk over to you.

Please do not park in the middle of the carpark or by the big hall and call your

child over, this is dangerous and hazardous fo your child as often they are not looking



when they cross the carpark. Parking in the
middle of the car park also stops the flow [
of traffic causing irritation to those who = =
have safely parked to pick up their [Lo0

child/ren.

There are clear yellow broken lines around

the big hall building as pictured, please p

keep this area clear at all times - No
Parking - like you would with broken yellow lines on the road. This allows for an easy

flow of traffic and cars that are parked facing the field can park and reverse safely
without children running behind them to the cars that have been parked along the big

hall.
Thank you for working with us to keep all our children safel!

Staff parking

| REMINDER
Car park via Chaucer Place entrance is for staff, parents of our
STAEF Oaklynn unit and tradies only.

Please do not tailgate behind another vehicle to gain access into the
PARKING || Chaucer Place car park.
If you are unable to find a park on Chaucer Place or Congreve Place
please redirect to the Falkirk St enfrance into the big hall car park
where you can drop off and pick up your child safely.




Community Advertisements

e Space is available for community adverts in our newsletter. Contact the
school office for more details of the next available newsletter dates:

admin@chaucer.school.nz.

NEW WINDSOR

DANCE AND WELLNESS

I lamariki Dance Wellness pogiam

[HHHHinm

FRIDAY'S 3:30PM TO 14:30PM
New Windsor Community [ ub

* DANCE o MENTAL WELLBEING » ART & CARF

AGES 81012 YEARS
Uk

NEW WinnSop 655 NEW WINDSOR ROAD, NCW WINGSOR ROAD
Cortialny \lub CONTAUTE LOURDES Ozt | SHE DY 020000 9y

Empowering Confident Learners

Chaucer School, admin@chaucer.school.nz
Chaucer Place, www.chaucer.school.nz
Blockhouse Bay, Phone: 09 626 6699

Auckland 0600 fb: Chaucer School Community

Respect Collaboration Student Led Learning
WELEELH ELT-E Whanaungatanga Rangatiratanga

Awhi Aroha Ahua



